ADDRESS OF WELCOME FROM THE CORPORATION OF WATERFORD TO JOHN E. REDMOND, ESQ.,
M.P.

We, the Mayor, Aldermen and Burgesses of the County Borough of Waterford, in council assembled,
bet to tender you a hearty and loyal welcome on this important visit to our old city, which you have so
ably and faithfully represented for the past quarter of a century. We have warmly welcomed you on
many occasions during that long and trying period; but we wish now to assure you that you are to
receive and consider this welcome as the warmest and most sincere of them all. We reiterate our full
and absolute confidence in your able leadership, wise statesmanship, and genuine patriotism, and we
are fully satisfied that you will succeed in obtaining for us our fullest aspirations, and that our old
country shall be, in the near future, united, contented and prosperous.

We conclude by wishing you many years of health and happiness in the service of our native land of
ours.

Given at the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Waterford this 3™ day of October 1916.
J.J. O’Sullivan, MD, JP, Mayor

Patrick Higgins, JP, Acting Town Clerk



